MSPA Wine Pull a Casino Night

The MSDA Parents' Association will host a WINE PULL at our Casino Night fundraiser on March 25. Here's how it will work:

- Your donation of one or more bottles of wine will help make our event a financial success and will add to the enjoyment of the evening with the goal of raising funds to benefit the students of MSDA.
- We are requesting donations of 750 ml. bottles of RED or WHITE wine valued at \$20 or more.
- Each bottle will be wrapped and displayed prominently at the event.
- Attendees buy chances at \$20 each to take home a premium bottle of wine.

To donate: Complete this form and bring your donation to the Feb. 6 Parents' Association meeting or drop it off to the Admissions office located at 3 Ryerson Ave. by March 11. For more information or if you are unable to deliver your donation, email Rhiannon Campagna at rbcampagna@icloud.com.

WINE DETAILS:		
WINE VALUE:		
DONOR NAME:		
MOUNT AFFILIATION (i	.e. Parent '23):	
ADDRESS		
CITY:	STATE:	ZIP:
EMAIL:	PHONE:	

Thank you for your Ponation